
  

 
 
               

7th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Barton class trip to Sevenoaks 
 

As part of our library sessions Barton class will be visiting Sevenoaks library on Friday 21st March. We will 
walk to the bus stop by the railway station, catch the bus to Sevenoaks and return by bus from Sevenoaks bus 
station. The children will be required to wear school uniform and bring a suitable coat. There will be no PE 
lesson that day. Children will also require a packed lunch as we will not return to school until 1.15pm. Please 
provide your child with a water bottle and a small snack in a named bag which they can carry. 
 
We will require at one least one helper. Please indicate on Scopay if you are able to help. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £2.  
 
 Please complete the form and pay online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage by Friday 14th March.  
 
 
Any problems or questions please see Ms Corlett.  
 
Thank you 
Ms Corlett 
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